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UPCOMING EVENTS

February Chapter Meeting
Tuesday, February 20 from 11:00 AM – 1:30 PM 

ASSP Student Chapter February Meeting
Wednesday, February 28 from 5:00 PM – 6:30 PM

Annual Golf Tournament
Friday, March 15 from 10:00 AM 
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FEBRUARY CHAPTER MEETING

February 20, 2024   |   11:00 am - 1:30 pm
 

Come on out and join us for lunch February 20th, 2024 at 11:00 am at
Alliance Safety Council Emerging Technologies Center!  Sponsored by
Glenn Young.

Chuck Watts will speak on Human Organizational Performance.

Herman “Chuck” Watts has over 25 years of experience working in or with
manufacturing environments, from entry level operations to corporate
oversight.  Early in his career, Chuck held various manufacturing roles at
several large companies. For the last 12 years, Chuck has held various
safety roles at Georgia-Pacific. Currently, Chuck serves as a corporate Safety
manager at GP. Chuck has been presenting topics of safety and health to
large audiences since 2012. Chuck has led several sessions at Georgia-
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Pacific’s internal safety conference. Outside of GP, Chuck has led a session
for the ASSP Future Safety Leaders Conference on the topic “Human &
Organizational Performance- Viewing Safety Through a Different Lens”
on February 9, 2022. Most Recently, Chuck presented at ASSP Safety 2023
Conference in San Antonio, sharing what he learned through implementing
Georgia-Pacific’s “Save My Life” permitting system.

Click here to register.

Alliance Safety Council Emerging Technologies Center

11030 Industriplex Blvd., #11, Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70809, United States
 

 

ASSP Golf Tournament

We are just about one month away from the GBR ASSP Golf Tournament and
fundraiser. We are returning to The Island in Plaquemine on Friday, March
15th, 2024 with plans to tee off at 10:00 a.m.

Please start registering ASAP!  The registration forms can be found at
this link Golf Tournament – ASSP Greater Baton Rouge Chapter and payments
can be mailed or made online at  https://gbrassp.square.site/ .

We are seeking sponsors of all levels, door prize donations, and volunteers to
assist.

Please feel free to reach out to myself or Annette Springer (225-603-6593).

Thanks,

Karen Saurage

Golf Tournament Co-Chair
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http://send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=2ggLz5cEpicwnoAR0lu_Yw~~&pe=zABIYsga8vn_olo9-eyil8uQuMdOQzB2hV_zaU9IoJKmWkTaCFVD9wwaU5NlJnunADu-wzMtZL4ExhL5ZzR97Q~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
http://send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=2ggLz5cEpicwnoAR0lu_Yw~~&pe=UJEDzrDI53imQb49I8eXHSQWlBfFYQLNltr2UJyrzZxaub7J4aB5TJJuAY9FQmNEfgrk0zq6yv1-_I-xB8F9Ig~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
http://send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=2ggLz5cEpicwnoAR0lu_Yw~~&pe=UJEDzrDI53imQb49I8eXHSQWlBfFYQLNltr2UJyrzZxaub7J4aB5TJJuAY9FQmNEfgrk0zq6yv1-_I-xB8F9Ig~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID


225-252-5121

 

ASSP Southeastern Student Chapter Meeting
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If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Greater Baton Rouge Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068
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